

Orsted 5th Floor City Quarter Ireland

Date: 25th January 2023

Re: Receipt for payments made to An Bord Pleanála

Dear Sophia,

In response to your recent email dated 20th January 2023, we would like to acknowledge receipt of the below-mentioned fee payments to An Bord Pleanála.

€100,000 received 23rd January – Reference CLOGHERCOR SID

If you have any further queries, please contact the Finance section at (01) 858 8100 or finance@pleanala.ie.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Leggett Executive Officer Finance section